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TCA by E*TRADE informs account owners when there is an update to the General Terms and 
Conditions. 
 
Account owners who opened a new account with TCA by E*TRADE on or after April 9, 2018, will be 
receiving a letter explaining the current interest rate and annual percentage yield (APY) for cash within 
the E*TRADE Cash Sweep Account Program as well as notice outlining a change to the “Availability of 
Funds” section of the General Terms and Conditions governing their accounts. Client letters will be 
mailed the week of July 16, 2018. 
 
The same notice outlining a change to the “Availability of Funds” section of the General Terms and 
Conditions governing their accounts will also be included with Q2 statements when mailed in July.  
 
In advance of the client mailing, click attached link to view a copy of what account owners will receive.  
 
Contact your Relationship Manager if you are interested in knowing which account owners will be 
receiving the mailing or if you have any questions. 


